
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that on January 4, 2022 the Carver County Board of Commissioners adopted 
Resolution #04-22, thereby awarding newspaper publication bids and designating the Chaska Herald 
as the Official Newspaper of Carver County for 2022, 2023, and 2024, and designating the 
Chanhassen Villager as the newspaper for the second publication of the financial statement for 

Carver County for those same years. Pursuant to Minnesota Statute §331A.12 (Web Site 

Advertisement for Transportation Project Bids) the Board also designated the Carver County Web site 

as the official publication site for the publication of transportation projects, bids, and related legal 

notices. 

This notice only summarizes Resolution #04-22 and the official action taken. The full text of Resolution 

#04-22 is available for public inspection during normal business hours in the Carver County 

Administration Office, Carver County Government Center, Human Services Building, Chaska, MN.    


